
Section 1410.610  Pre-License Education Transitional Provisions

a)	Beginning March 1, 2024, the Division will begin accepting applications for pre-license and continuing education courses that comply with the new requirements and curriculum established in this Part.

b)	Beginning January 1, 2025, all pre-license and continuing education courses offered and made available to the public must conform to the new requirements and curriculum established in this Part.  A pre-license or continuing education course that does not comply with the new requirements and curriculum will not be accepted or is ineligible for renewal.

c)	Beginning January 1, 2025, students seeking licensure or licensees seeking renewal under this Act shall only be enrolled in pre-license or continuing education that is in compliance with the new requirements and curriculum of this Part.

(Source:  Added at 48 Ill. Reg. 2424, effective February 2, 2024)
